
Christmas Party 

 
 
Good day brothers! 

毎日段々寒くなっていますね。風邪を引かないように体を気をつけましょう。 

 
As agreed during our last business meeting (Retreat, Sept.8, 2017) our Christmas party 
for this year will be held in Koga, Fukuoka on December 27, 2017. 
Since we will be celebrating the Year of Oblate Vocation starting on Dec. 8, 2017, it was 
suggested that we will invite some youth (male) to join us in our Christmas celebration.  
This is a chance for us to introduce to them Who we are, What is our charism, what 
ministries do we involved in, etc.  
This is also a chance for  us to interact and listen to the voice of the youth. 
As of this writing, there are already 8 youth who responded to the invitation. If you know 
some youth whom you think is interested to join us in our Christmas celebration, please 
do invite them. 
 6 of our Korean seminarians together with Maurizio will also be joining.  
 
For the accommodation, there are 4 rooms available in Koga rectory and another 4 
rooms already booked by Jude at AZ Hotel (near Koga station). 
(the Korean group will be staying in AZ Hotel….Jude already made the necessary 
reservations for them). 
 
Please let me know whether you will be attending the Christmas gathering or not. 
If you will attend, please inform me whether you want the Fukuoka district to arrange 
your accommodation or you do it yourself. 
If you want the Fukuoka district to arrange your accommodation, do you prefer to stay in 
Koga rectory or in the hotel. 
 
 
Waiting for your response. You reach me with this email 
address: burnsbun@gmail.com or you can call me at 092-621-2959 (Yoshizuka 
Church) or 090-1344-9419 (mobile). 
 
thanks. see yah. 
 
Burns 
Nov 6, 2017 
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